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                                              FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE –July 13th, 2017 
 

Home Invasion Investigation 
Adams County, Colo. – On July 13th, 2017 at 1115am, The Adams County Sheriff’s Office responded to a 
home invasion in the 8300 block of Emerson Street. Upon arrival, deputies contacted several juveniles 
on scene. During this invasion, a 2007 silver Range Rover with blacked out rims was taken from the 
residence. The license plate is Colorado 803-QFW. The vehicle might have damage to the rear of vehicle. 
If spotted, please call the Adams County Sheriff’s Office or 911.  

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office Detective division is investigating. This is an ongoing investigation and 
additional details cannot be released at this time. This is a photo of a 2007 Range Rover, similar to the 
vehicle stolen. 
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